
Spotted Lanternflies have made their way into our area! 
 

If you have a sighting of spotted lanternfly please report it to the WVDA bugbusters 
detection email at bugbusters@wvda.us . If you can, please, include a photo of the insect 
before trying to kill it. In the email include as much detail about the location, date and 
insect activity. 

For more information on this invasive pest, please visit the Department of Agriculture's 
website:  

https://www.msn.com/en-us/money/careersandeducation/spotted-lanternflies-are-in-
west-virginia-what-to-know/ar-AA1CZOrC?ocid=BingNewsSerp 
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